From: Dickhut, Kathleen 
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: ICNC Annual Boat Cruise Info

Brad Roback and I participated in the ICNC boat cruise yesterday.  And we had the opportunity to conduct more city business that I expected, with an alderman, two manufacturing advocacy group directors and board members, the Canadian government, a non-profit food incubator developer and Exelon.

Kathleen E. Dickhut

Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development

